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Peabody Properties, Inc., a full-service real estate firm managing in excess of 10,000 housing units
across New England, was recently recognized by the National Affordable Housing Management
Association (NAHMA) for the superior management of Pynchon Edgewater Apartments.
Each year, NAHMA's Community of Quality National Recognition and Awards program certifies
affordable, multi-unit rental properties which achieve a high standard of excellence in the areas of
physical maintenance, financial management, residential programs and services, employee
credentials and other selective criteria. 
Pynchon Edgewater Apartments - a 614-unit property - was the recipient of NAHMA's 2013
Exemplary Family Development Community of Quality Award. Located in a neighborhood that has
experienced crime and violence, the management team at Pynchon Edgewater Apartments
spearheaded an initiative - in collaboration with the Tenant Association, Massachusetts State and
Springfield police, local elected officials and more than 60 civic, business and social services
agencies - to improve security both on the property and in the surrounding community. Since the
initiative's 2010 inception, neighborhood crime has decreased by 68% and in May 2013 CBS News's
"60 Minutes" featured Pynchon Edgewater Apartments as a model for other communities,
nationwide.
According to Peabody Properties principal and chief operating officer, Melissa Fish-Crane, the
Exemplary Family Development Community of Quality Award is a true testament to the tireless
efforts of the Pynchon Edgewater Apartments management team in revitalizing the community and
improving the quality of life for residents. "The progress at Pynchon Edgewater Apartments is truly
remarkable. The Pynchon team has worked diligently with city and state police, elected officials and
so many others in the Springfield community, forming true and lasting partnerships, and significantly
reducing crime," said Fish-Crane. "We're honored to accept this award from NAHMA and we're
grateful for their recognition."
The firm and property were recognized on March 10 at NAHMA's Annual Winter Meeting in
Washington, DC. 2013 Community of Quality winners were selected from a pool of more than 80
applicants, nationwide. The Pynchon Edgewater Apartments award marked Peabody Properties'
47th NAHMA Community of Quality designation.
Headquartered in Braintree, Peabody Properties, a full-service real estate firm, manages in excess
of 10,000 units of housing, primarily in New England, with a divisional office located in Florida. An
award-winning privately held corporation, Peabody Properties was incorporated in 1976 and is
under the direction of Karen Fish-Will and Melissa Fish-Crane. In 1995, PeabodyProperties
recognized its long-term commitment to resident services as a unique area of expertise within the



field of property management and established a new and separate entity. Peabody Resident
Services, Inc. is dedicated solely to the development of support services and programs for residents
of affordable housing. Peabody Properties is designated as a Woman Business Enterprise (WBE)
and is certified by the Massachusetts State Office of Minority and Women Business Assistance
(SOMWBA).
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